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June 16, 1995

CERTIFIED--RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

United States Department of the Interior

Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, NM 87401

Dear Sirs:

CRECEVET
Ml Wial o s

b

Vh
[V

NCiz goimn -

A .o
o vl LU 1T [‘ SQ

R R e IR
Gid o Vi

. & SSFEC

SOLICS
AU oaP &
KL, KGMT.

FLUIDGIRE

: FILES

n

ho Lol
25

)

ALL SUBY.

Please reference your letter of June 1, 1995 (File: NMSF-0773 83 et al. (WC) 3162.3-2

(07337)) requesting the status on our J. C. Davidson F No. 1 well.

Redwolf Production, Inc. purchased this well from Meridian Oil in September of 1994,
and intend to return this well to production. We are currently making arrangements to set
a gas sales meter for this well, since its previous sales meter had been abandoned. We
anticipate having this meter in place within six months, pending approval of the right-of-
way clearance. We request a one year continuation of this well’s shut in status due to the
lack of a gas sales connection. In all likelihood, this well will be returned to production

well within this period.

If you have any questions, or need additional data, please give me a call at (505) 326-
4125. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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Sincerely,

Dana L. Delventhal
Vice President

AMocD

APPROVED

=IO 1995
£ [:STRIGT MANAGER

FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 87499



REDWOLF PRODUCTION, INC:i: voinn oo

June 16, 1995

United States Department of the Interior

Bureau of Land Management
1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, NM 87401

Dear Sirs:
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Please reference your letter of June 1, 1995 (File: NMSF-077383 et al. (WC) 3162.3-2
(07337)) requesting the status on our J. C. Davidson F No. 1 well.

Redwolf Production, Inc. purchased this well from Meridian Oil in September of 1994,

and intend to return this well to production. We are currently making arrangements to set
a gas sales meter for this well, since its previous sales meter had been abandoned. We
anticipate having this meter in place within six months, pending approval of the right-of-
way clearance. We request a one year continuation of this well’s shut in status due to the
lack of a gas sales connection. In all likelihood, this well will be returned to production

well within this period.

If you have any questions, or need additional data, please give me a call at (505) 326-
4125. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
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Sincerely,

Deee D, Nl I
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Dana L. Delventhal
Vice President
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